
 

 

 

Tuesday 12 September, 2017 

Notification of rail grinding works between High Wycombe 
to Toodyay 

Arc Infrastructure, leading transport infrastructure manager, will be conducting essential maintenance 
works on the freight rail network from High Wycombe in the Perth Metropolitan area to Toodyay 
between Tuesday 12 September and Friday 22 September 2017. 

These works are part of Arc Infrastructure’s ongoing investment in the network to ensure the 
continued integrity and safety of our State’s vital transport link to the eastern states and overseas 
markets.  

The portion of the rail network affected is critical to the transport of iron ore and grain and the 
movement of 80% of all containerised freight coming from the east coast, as well as passengers 
travelling on the AvonLink, MerredinLink, Prospector and Indian Pacific.   

WHAT IS TAKING PLACE:  

The works involve grinding sections of the rail line with a rail-bound grinder to improve the 
condition of the track.  

Rail grinding is a necessary part of regular maintenance of the line to ensure the safe and efficient 
movement of rolling stock along the network. Noise can be expected to emanate from the grinder as it 
moves along the rail line. The grinder will make a small number of passes to complete one section of 
track (taking approximately 20 – 30 minutes) before travelling up the line to the next section.   

WHERE ARE THE WORKS TAKING PLACE:  

Rail grinding will occur at selected sections of the network commencing near Abernethy Road in High 
Wycombe before travelling north east through the cities of Swan and Kalamunda before finishing in 
the Shire of Toodyay. 
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WHEN WILL THE WORKS TAKE PLACE:  

Works will occur at some point between Tuesday 12 September and Friday 22 September as the 
rail grinder travels along the rail line. Wherever possible we are scheduling works in residential areas 
during daylight hours, however some of the work will need to be conducted between 4.00pm and 
11.00pm on these dates – a timeframe that is necessary to avoid disruption to critical freight 
movements.   

-ENDS-        

ABOUT ARC INFRASTRUCTURE 

Arc is pronounced as a word and not an acronym. 

Arc Infrastructure is a leading transport infrastructure manager in Western Australia. We currently 
operate the State’s 5,500km freight rail network, connecting people, commodities and ports across the 
State with the rest of Australia and the world.  

Spread across regional Western Australia, our team of 430 employees keeps the rail network 
operating 24/7. We live local, buy local and are committed to contributing to regional communities.  

Previously called Brookfield Rail, we changed our name to Arc Infrastructure in July 2017 to reflect the 
aspirations for our future to expand our involvement in transport infrastructure assets. We’re 
committed to working with industry, our customers, partners and communities to find new opportunities 
that will support and strengthen our rail network for the benefit of WA. 

For more information about Arc Infrastructure, please visit www.arcinfra.com.  
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